
  
 

Sample (٣): Scientific Research Poster Rubric  

Rating Scale 
Criterion 

Low Average High 

Questions/objectives are unclear or 
do not directly relate to research 

literature 

Questions/objectives are clear but 
do not directly relate to research 

literature 

Questions/objectives are clear and 
directly relate to research literature 

Research 
objectives and 

Questions 
Percentage: ٢٠٪ 

Methodology and tools are not 
described 

Methodology and tools are 
inadequately described and/or  
no justification is given for their 

selection 

Methodology and tools are clearly 
described with justification for their 

selection 

Methodology 

Percentage: ٢٠٪ 

Expected results are not clear and 
are not linked to research objectives 

and questions 

Expected results are clear, but they 
are not linked to research objectives 

and questions 

Expected results are clear, adequate 
and linked to research objectives and 

questions 

Results 

Percentage: ٢٠٪ 

Discussion and conclusion do not 
relate to the research objectives or 

there is no discussion and 
conclusion 

Discussion and conclusion 
somewhat relate to the research 

objectives 

Discussion and conclusion clearly 
relate to the research objectives 

Discussion and 
Conclusion 

Percentage: ٢٠٪ 

Student has no knowledge of the 
research topic and does not answer 

the questions clearly 

Student demonstrates slight 
knowledge of the poster topic when 

presenting and answering the 
questions 

Student demonstrates enthusiasm and 
full knowledge of the poster topic 
when presenting and answering 

questions 

Presenting and 
Answering 
Questions 

Percentage: ٢٠٪ 

 
 

Note: The specified percentages in the forms are suggested percentages and may be adjusted by the faculty member in accordance with the 
objectives of the course (to be placed in all forms) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


